
When you grant a wish for the
holidays, you are giving a child
with a critical illness a gift like no
other. You create a turning point
in their medical journey, and the
joy of childhood they’ve lost is
suddenly within reach.

With your help, we can bring joy
and hope to children like Grace.

This holiday season, we invite you to unwrap the power of a wish by
donating to help grant even more wishes in the coming year. Every
contribution, no matter the size, helps bring a child’s dream to life, whether
it’s becoming a superhero for a day, meeting their favorite celebrity, or
experiencing the adventure of a lifetime.

Donate Today

Thank you for being part of our Make-A-Wish family and for giving
joy to children when it matters most.

Hello Wishgranters,

This holiday season, more than 4,000 children will be diagnosed
with a devastating critical illness, joining the many more children
who are already waiting for their wishes to come true.

“Wishful Giving” is your unique and powerful opportunity to ensure
these children don’t wait even one unnecessary day for the life-
changing hope and joy that only a wish can bring–at a time when
they truly need it most.

With heartfelt gratitude,
Make-A-Wish Central and Northern Florida

http://wish.org/cnfl

